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From:                                         Bradley Gammond
Sent:                                           05 December 2012 09:49
To:                                               Sherratt, Claire
Subject:                                     Wyre Forest DC Site Allocations & Policies 
Development Plan Document & Kidderminster Area Action Plan
Attachments:                          WFDC Response to Inspectors Initial Questions 
281112.pdf

 
Claire 
 
I have attached the Council’s responses to your initial comments/questions. They are considering the 
additional questions and will forward me a response to these. They are aware of the deadline (10th 
December) and are working towards this, as I am trying to stick to actual deadlines so far as possible 
given the inevitable interruption by the Christmas break.
 
I am preparing a copy of the data base and a schedule of those who wish to attend on a policy by policy  
basis. I intend to submit this by close of business on 10th December. This may change following the 
Council’s discussions under Statements of Common Ground of course.
 
The Council also queried the following during my 3rd December meeting:
 
The Council have asked for your view on the re submitting of amendments to the submitted plans 
following discussions under statements of common ground as was carried out during Wycombe District 
Council’s Site Allocation Policy examination process.
 
The Council are assuming that written statements need to be back with you by 11th January (giving a 
good two weeks ahead of the hearings). The offices are closed from 21st December until the New Year, 
so it would be helpful if the Council can have your list of matters as soon as possible, by early next week  
(w/c 10th December) ideally. The Council state that they need a good 2-3 weeks to provide their 
responses and this is pretty standard and was certainly the case for the Core Strategy hearings 
 
The Council have asked that invoices be submitted in this financial year so far as is possible.
 
Let me know if you need clarification on the contents of the attached document or any of the above 
queries
 
Kind Regards
 
Bradley Gammond
Wyre Forest Programme Officer

file:///H|/Documents/Web%20Page/Wyre%20Forest%20DC%20S...idderminster%20Area%20Action%20Plan%20-%20Response.htm05/12/2012 11:20:54


	Local Disk
	file:///H|/Documents/Web%20Page/Wyre%20Forest%20DC%20Site%20Allocations%20%20Policies%20Development%20Plan%20Document%20%20Kidderminster%20Area%20Action%20Plan%20-%20Response.htm


